Prepping For The New Year

Many of y’all are determining what’s next in your career path. Continued military service,
transition to a civilian job, education — the options keep multiplying. The close of one year is
time to reflect on the past and determine the path forward. I’ve authored many articles that
reflect steps and options. | suggest that you refer to the website, www.alamomoaa.org for past

issues of the Lariat for these.

| attended the last MilCity LinkedIn last eve. A constant theme of any conversation was the
availability of resources for you here in San Antonio. Coupled with that was the word of advice
that the ball was in your court. We can help in so many ways. However, it’s your responsibility
and initiative that’s going to determine the success of your transition.

There is no silver bullet that has all of the answers. Each path is unique to those transitioning.
What you make of it is up to you. So — listen to all. Pick and choose the information as best fits
you and build your own future. What you make of it is up to you!

Best wishes for a marvelous 2022. It is an exciting time. Most of all, have fun.
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